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Haughton 
News MEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

JULY 
 
Mon 2nd Base visit to Haughmond Hill 
 
 
Tue 3rd Parent/Carer Consultation  
  Meetingsðall classes except 
  for Class 7 (Mrs Dunn) 
  
  
Mon 9th & Year 6 Transition Days 
Tue 10th Southall School  
    
 
Wed 11th Sports Morning  
  (9.30amð12.00pm)   
  (Reserve date Wed 18th) 
 
 
Thu 12th Summer Family Disco  
  (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
 
 
Tue 17th Class 7 Parents Evening 
  (Mrs Dunn) 
 
  Summer Production   
  ñMusical Medleyò  
  (10.30am & 1.30pm) 
 
 
Wed 18th  Coffee Morning  
  (10.00amð12.00pm) 
 
 
Thu 19th Enginuity TripðClasses 1 & 2 
  
Fri 20th Leaversô Celebration             
  Assembly  
  (10.00amð11.30am) 
 
  Break up for Summer Holiday 

  Dates for your Diary 

  

 
 
 
 
 

All of our Year 6 pupils had a    
fantastic day attending Crucial Crew 
at TCAT college on Monday.   
 
During the day children took part in scenarios all       
related to keeping themselves safe.  Some of the     
topics covered included road safety, anti-social        
behaviour, stranger danger, water, electricity and fire 
safety, alcohol and drug awareness and internet    
safety.   
 
All children thoroughly enjoyed the day and were a 
credit to our school.  A big thank you to all the          
organisers and personnel of the emergency services 
who made the day possible. 

 
 
We would like to introduce 
you to Lee Babbage, who 
is our new Sports Coach       
Apprentice.   Lee is a     
former pupil of Haughton 
SchoolðItôs lovely to    
welcome him back to 
school as Mr Babbage! 
 
Mr Babbage is working 
alongside Haughton staff 
to deliver P.E. lessons, 
swimming sessions, sports 
activities and lunchtime clubs to our children. 
 
Weôre really impressed with how well Mr Babbage 
has settled into his new role, heôs doing a fantastic 
job! 
 



 
 
 
Newport Salop Rugby Club recently held an ñItôs a Knockoutò event 
to raise funds for the club.  The event was sponsored by ñThe   
Kitchen Depotò.  
 
Charity donations were collected on the gate, which were split       
between Haughton School and Southall School. 
 
Hereôs Amanda Weston handing the donation of Ã152.14 over to Gill 
and Lynne.   
 

A big thank you to Amanda, The Kitchen Depot and   
everyone who kindly donated! 

 

 

 
Sign of the Week  

  ñStmò 

 

SUMMER PRODUCTION 
Tuesday 17th July  
(10.30am & 1.30pm) 

ñMusical Medleyò 
 
This week we have sent information home about 
our Summer Production.  Each class will be     
signing a song from a well known musical. 
   
Tickets are free of charge (2 per family) but we 
need everyone to book so we know who to  
expect from home and to allow us to  

prepare accordingly.                                 
 

It promises to be a great show! 

LEAVERSô CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY  
  Friday 20th July - 10.00am 

 
On the last day of term we are holding a special 
celebration assembly for our leavers and their 
Parents/Carers.   
 
This is going to be a lovely      
occasion when we can share 
some special memories and 
bid the children a fond       
farewell.   
 
Invite letters have been sent 
home.  If you havenôt already 
done so, can you please 
send your reply slip to school 
as soon as possible so we know 
who to expect from home.   
 

 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you and  
sharing this special occasion! 

You can find our weekly sign here:   
https://wetalkmakaton.org/  

 
 

 

     Summer Family Disco 
           Thursday 12th July   
           (5.00pmð7.00pm) 
 
Disco tickets are selling well!     
Tickets are on sale at Ã1.00/
person, available from the school 
office or online via ParentPay.  
Tickets will be sent home upon     
receipt of your payment. 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in prizes for our raffle/
tombola.  We are always grateful of donations and these can 
be sent into school anytime. 
 
 
 

Raffle tickets will be available to purchase during the      
evening of the disco.       
     Thank you for your support! 

https://wetalkmakaton.org/


 

 

 

FREE COURSES - THE SKILLS        
NETWORK 

FREE Government Funded Courses. Limited 
availability & funding, gain a recognised          
qualification...FREE!!!! 

Courses include: 

¶ Awareness Of Mental Health Problems 

¶ Understanding Nutrition and Health 

¶ Understanding Behaviour that Challenges 

¶ Understanding Autism 

¶ Understanding Specific Learning Difficulties 

¶ Understanding the care and management of 
Diabetes 

 
More courses are available, register your details 
to apply: https://individuals.theskillsnetwork.com/
register-your-interest 

             Coffee Morning  
 
Thank you to those Parents/
Carers who joined us on      
Wednesday for Coffee Morning. 
 
We were pleased to welcome Simon Buckley-
Robins who updated everyone on the progress of 
his Telford SNAC Project (Special Needs Activity 
Centre).  You can find out more about the project 
on Facebookð S.n.a.c Telford 
 
Please try and join us for our last coffee morning 
of the school year: 
 
Wednesday 18th July (10.00amð12.00pm) 

               Badgers óVets for Petsô Visit   
 
As part of their topic work on óAnimalsô, Badgers class 
walked up to the top of Madeley to visit the new Vets     
for Pets Practice.    
 
They met the Ed the Vet and his Veterinary Nurse who 
talked to the children about the role of a vet and what 
happens in a veterinary practice. 
 
The children had a go bandaging some poorly toy        
animals!  It was a very informative visit and lots of fun! 
          
 
 
   

      Well done Badgers! 

https://individuals.theskillsnetwork.com/register-your-interest
https://individuals.theskillsnetwork.com/register-your-interest
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